
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Butch Bowers <Butch@ButchBowers.com>

Date: 10/3/2016 5:28:32 PM
Subject: update - DSS

Butch,
 
The Governor is aware of the settlement hearing tomorrow. She is also aware that there are press releases by DSS 
and by opposing counsel.  Rob is working on a statement for response if requested and/or needed.  But we are not 
planning to put out anything official unless the Governor directs otherwise.
 
Thanks,
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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